
HHSC Retires Provider Letter 10-13 - Locking of Egress 
Doors in Large ICFs/IID (Facilities with 17 or more 
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HHSC Long-term Care Regulatory has retired Provider Letter 10-13 Locking of Egress Doors in 
Large ICFs/IID (Facilities with 17 or more Client Beds). The letter was based on the 2000 edition 
of National Fire Protection Association 101, which is no longer applicable. The Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid Services adopted the 2012 edition in 2016. ICF/IID providers will need to 
follow the requirements related to resident rights restrictions and the applicable Life Safety Code 
edition. 

Questions can be submitted to PolicyRulesTraining@hhsc.state.tx.us or 512-438-3161. 
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